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So far, the fundraising efforts have reached over 

21,000.00 dollars US, as we continue to ask clubs to 

consider donating for this worthy project to assist 

young girls in Haiti get a basic education. 

   Our next effort will be a push to have clubs set 

aside funds in their budgets as we fight to regain 

some sense of normalcy as we transition away from 

zoom meetings to in-person meetings. We will not 

rest until we meet our goals. 

 

Submitted by CARE CO-CHAIR Steve Patterson 


